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Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

From: christina <christina@hardingpropertymanagement.com>

Sent: Friday, October 12, 2018 4:33 PM

To: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)

Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: Re: 475 Hatch Avenue, RLH FCO 18-180

Thank you! 

 

 

 
Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: "Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)" <racquel.naylor@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  

Date: 10/12/18 4:17 PM (GMT-06:00)  

To: CHRISTINA@HARDINGPROPERTYMANAGEMENT.COM  

Cc: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings <LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  

Subject: 475 Hatch Avenue, RLH FCO 18-180  

 

Ms. Harding, 

  

I asked Mai Vang, Legislative Hearing Coordinator, to look at your Application for Appeal because some of the 

items have already been appealed.  She determined that you cannot appeal the following items that were on 

your previous deficiency list:  Item 1, Exterior-Fence & Garage; Item 2, Exterior-House; and Item 3, Exterior-

Parking Apron. 

  

You may appeal the following new items:  Item 6, Interior-Floors; Item 7-Interior-Stairs; and Item 10-Permits 

Required.  

  

You may also appeal Item 8, Interior-Window, which is kind of new.   

  

I have scheduled your Legislative Hearing for Tuesday, October 23, at 1:30 p.m.   

  

Have a nice weekend. 

  



2

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

Suite 310 City Hall 

15 Kellogg Boulevard West 

Saint Paul, MN  55102 

651-266-8585 

  


